
        Publish:  February 14, 2018 

 

 

 

    TOWN OF OCONTO 

  

        PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Public Test for the Touch Screen Equipment to be used at 

the Spring Primary Election on February 20, 2018, for the Town of Oconto, will be held 

on Friday, February 16, 2018 at 3:30 pm at the Town Hall.   

 

ALSO 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Oconto will have a Spring Primary Election on  

February 20, 2018, at the Town of Oconto Town Hall.  Polls will open at 7:00 a.m. and 

close at 8:00 p.m. 

 

Lori Scanlan, Clerk 

Town of Oconto 


